
 

The Fountains 

FYI 
Wood Repair Project 

 
 

The Board of Directors has made arrangements with Accurate Termite and 

Pest Control to perform necessary wood repairs throughout the community.  

 

A crew may be onsite working on or around your unit during the below 

mentioned dates during normal business hours. 

 

 

Tuesday, August 9th through Saturday, August 13th 

AND 

Tuesday, August 16th through Saturday, August 20th 
 

 

Please don’t be alarmed if you see Accurate representatives around your 

home. 

 

Appointments are not required or needed but if you need to make special 

arrangements for your unit or have any questions please call the office at the 

number below. 

 

The Board and service provider thank you in advance for your cooperation. 

 

 

310-TERMITE 
310-837-6483 

 


